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commentletters

From: Gary Bobker <bobker@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 11:34 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Adoption of Emergency Regulation for Russian River Tributaries

Dear Chairwoman Marcus and members of the Board, 
 
We are writing to express our support for the recommendations contained in the comments of Trout 
Unliimited, the Nature Conservancy, and California Trout regarding the State Water Resources 
Control Board's consideration of a proposed resolution to adopt a drought-related emergency 
regulation requiring enhanced water conservation and additional water user information for the 
protection of specific fisheries in tributaries to the Russian River. We agree that the proposed 
regulation is not only appropriate but should be applied to other coastal areas with similar fisheries 
concerns. 
 
sincerely,   
 
Gary Bobker, Program Director 
The Bay Institute 
350 Bay Street, #100 PMB 316 
San Francisco, CA 94133 
 

ph: 415-262-4735 x 4737 
cell: 415-272-6616 
main office email: bobker@bay.org 
home office email: bobker@sbcglobal.net 

(6/16-17/15) Board Meeting- Item 12
Russian River

Deadline: 6/15/15  by 12:00 noon
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